
TESTING FEE WAIVER PROCESS
New process for eligible students

in 11th or 12th grade to receive 
SAT Fee Waivers. SAT

Student Eligibility:
Eligible students must be in 11th or 12th grade to use fee waivers for SAT Weekend. 
Fee waivers are available to high school students who meet at least one of the eligibility qualifications listed
below. College Board Fee Waiver Qualifications:

 A student must be either enrolled in or eligible to participate in the National School Lunch Program (NSLP)
to get a fee waiver. 
If the primary eligibility indicators can’t be used, use the additional indicators to determine student
eligibility. Additional Fee Waiver Eligibility Indicators:
The student’s annual family income falls within the Income Eligibility Guidelines set by the United States
Department of Agriculture (USDA) Food and Nutrition Service. 
The student is enrolled in a federal, state, or local program that aids students from economically
marginalized families (such as TRIO programs like Upward Bound). 
 The student is unhoused or resides in federally subsidized public housing or a foster home. 
The student is a ward of the state or an orphan.

Receive Benefits Through the SAT Fee Waiver Request Form Starting in late Fall 2023, students will be
able to access the SAT Fee Waiver Request Form through the main fee waiver webpage,
sat.org/feewaivers. 

After submitting responses to a few questions on a form, students may receive approval for fee
waiver benefits by email within a few days. College Board may reach out to adult contacts that the
student provides to confirm their fee waiver eligibility. Once approved, students will see their fee
waiver benefits loaded into their account. If you have questions see Mrs. Chamberlin in room 617.
Students will receive 2 free tests once their waiver is approved. Visit sat.org/feewaivers for more info.

How to request SAT Fee Waivers

ACT
General Income Guidelines

for SAT & ACT Waivers

To receive ACT Fee Waiver Benefits students
must be in 11th or 12th grade and meet the
same income eligibility criteria.

Students must request a fee waiver from their
high school. 

Students at Mitchell High School must request
an ACT Fee Waiver from Career Specialist, Mrs.
Chamberlin.

Students can email Mrs. Chamberlin at
mchamber@pasco.k12.fl.us or complete the
request form on line to connect with Mrs.
Chamberlin.
Students are eligible for up to 4 fee waivers.
Student must request a waiver for each test.

For more information on ACT fee waivers visit

https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-
and-services/the-act/registration/fees/fee-
waivers.html
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